From: Peter Karolyi

Sent: January 7, 2019 1:56 PM
To: Customer Service - Reception
Subject: Cannabis retail sales

I only have three suggestions.

Retail stores should be on a bus route.

Retail store should not offer a drive thru.

Self serve should be discouraged to deter theft.

Peter Karolii





